Updates to BlackBerry WorkLife - End of Sales

Dear Customer,

Thank you for being a BlackBerry customer.

Please note that BlackBerry will be ending sales for BlackBerry WorkLife after December 31st, 2018. BlackBerry will also be discontinuing
support for issues related to the product after December 31st, 2019. This includes an end to any software patches, security fixes, workarounds,
etc. to resolve any product issues.

Your account team will be communicating the transition process, timeline, and options with each WorkLife customer individually.

Should you have any additional questions or issues around this notice, please contact your BlackBerry Account Team or BlackBerry Technical
Support.

Sincerely,
The BlackBerry Team



